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September 30,2015

VIA EMAIL AND U.S. MAIL
Ms. Catherine Heigel
Director
South Carolina Department of Health and Environmental Control
2600 Bull Street
Columbia, South Carol ina 2920 I

Dear Director Heigel:

On behalf of the entire Ad Hoc Committee, I would like to thank you for sharing your time and knowledge with
the committee. I also want to apologize for not having more time for the committee to speak with you due to the
amount of time taken when questioning the agencies listed on the agenda before the Department of Health and
Environmental Control (DHEC).

To allow DHEC the opportunity to provide its complete presentation and the committee members the opportunity
to ask all of the questions they have for the agency, we are requesting you appear at the committee's next meeting
scheduled for Thursday, November 12,2015 at 10:00 a.m. Committee staff will contact your office with further
details regarding the room number.

Prior to our next meeting, the committee members will review the packet of information provided by DHEC. If
there are any additional documents you would like the committee to review, please send those to committee staff
who will ensure all committee members receive it. These documents, like this letter, will be posted on the
committee's website.



This ad hoc committee looks forward to working with you and the agency staff during the legislative oversight
process.

S

Ad Hoc Committee Chair

cc: The Honorable Wm. Weston J. Newton
The Honorable Nathan Ballentine
The Honorable Robert L. Ridgeway III

The Honorable Mia S. Mcleod
The Honorable rüalton J. Mcleod
The Honorable Bill Taylor

The Honorable James E. Smith, Jr.
The Honorable Raye Felder
The Honorable Tommy M. Stringer




